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Consultations with Nanumea Key Stakeholders on the Draft ESIA report 12th – 29th September 

2020 

1. Introduction 

TCAP procured the services of SPC to carry out the ESIA on Nanumea, Nanumaga and Funafuti. The 

PMU team was deployed to Nanumea and Nanumaga and Funafuti from July to September 2020 to 

carry out the geotechnical assessment and environmental and social impact assessment. A draft report 

was produced in June 2020 for Nanumea and Nanumaga, with the hope of sharing this report with 

stakeholders on both islands. Due to the covid-19 pandemic and the closure of borders, the team from 

SPC and the project’s technical personnel (Coastal Engineer and CTA), were not able to come to Tuvalu 

for the draft report consultation. Thus, PMU personnel in Tuvalu took the draft report to Nanumaga and 

discussed the report with key stakeholders.  

The team departed for Nanumea on 4th September and consultations commenced from 12th - 29th 

September 2020. The outcome of the consultations is tabulated below, based on each group’s views on 

the impacts of the project and possible solutions: 

 

Attendance: Males: 6 Females: 16  
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Attendance: Males: 19 Females: 3 
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Attendance: Males: 1 Females: 39  
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Attendance: Males: 28 Females: 5 
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Attendance: Males: 12 Females: 19 
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Attendance: Males: 11 Females: 5  

 

 


